
Pierce Elementary PATS Meeting  

September 24, 2024 

Attendees: Kate Siebrandt – President, Michelle Ketelsen-Vice President, Stacy Stepp-
Treasurer, Erika Wolken-Secretary 

Agenda Item Notes/Comments 

Call to order President Kate Siebrandt Called the meeting to order. 

Secretary’s 
Report 

Erika Provided the summary of the August 2024 meeting 
minutes.  Michelle motioned to approve the report.  Erika 
Seconded.  Report approved. 
 

Treasurer’s 
Report 

Stacey provided a summary of the treasurer’s report.  Erika 
motioned to approve.  Michelle Seconded.  Report 
approved.  

Cookie 
Dough Sales 

Cookie dough packets are due back on October 4th. 
Money from the fundraiser will be counted by the PATS 
group on October 8th.  
 

Items for the 
playground 

PATS group will purchase a ball organizer for the playground 
shed to help keep the playground toys organized  

Halloween  PATS will provide popcorn to elementary students, 
purchased from Colby ridge 

Spirit Sales First spirit sales of the year will be held Friday October 11th 

Snack Sales Snack sales were held Friday September 13th 
Elementary 
T-shirts 

PATS will provide an elementary T-shirt to each student for 
the 2024-2025 school year for field trips 

Meeting 
Adjournment  

Kate motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Michelle seconded.  
Our next meeting will be held Tuesday October 29th at 6:30 
pm 


